
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of July 1

Operations

Miscellaneous

• Sealcoat is paused for this week. A 
vacuum truck is working its way 
around the county to sweep up 
excess slag from areas with concrete 
curbs. 

• Roadside mowing continues on 
both primary and local roads in 
Porter, Almena, and Geneva 
Townships.

• VBCRC crews are completing 
miscellaneous tasks during this short 
week including facility cleaning and 
mowing, tree trimming plow routes, 
and installing equipment on sealcoat 
trucks.

• Gravel roads are being scraped in 
Columbia Township.

• VBCRC will be CLOSED July 3rd and 
4th for the Independence Day 
holiday. Regular operations will 
resume Monday, July 8th. For 
road-relate emergencies such as a 
downed tree, flooded road, or 
missing stop sign, please conact 
dispatch.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering
• CR 388 between CR 653 S and the 
Kalamazoo County Line in Pine Grove 
Township continues this week with 
drainage improvements. The posted 
detour for this route follows CR 653 S, 
M-43, and 2nd Street in Kalamazoo 
County. 

• CR 380/20th Avenue between 
Ruggles Road and 76th Street in 
South Haven Township is expected to 
begin following the 4th of July 
holiday. The scope of this project 
includes trenching and widening the 
road, crushing and shaping the 
existing asphalt, drainage 
improvements, and repaving. The 
detour route for this road follows 
Blue Star Highway, 14th Avenue, and 
M-140. 

• Traffic counts are being completed 
on paved roads in Antwerp, Almena, 
Waverly, Pine Grove, Paw Paw, and 
Bloomingdale Townships this 
summer. 


